darrin seadarbuilders.com

From: Max Musa <maxmusal@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 2:48 PM
To: darrin seadarbuilders.com

Subject: Fwd: field permit

Here you go

--------— Forwarded message --———-

From: Kieckbusch, David <David.Kieckbusch@floridadep.gov>
Date: Tue, Sep 20, 2022 at 1:33 PM

Subject: RE: field permit

To: Max Musa <maxmusal@gmail.com>

Max,

The work described in the field permit issued fits the work completed at 2635 S. Ocean Blvd., Highland Beach. Please contact me if you have any further
questions.

Thank you,

David

From: Max Musa <maxmusal@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 8:54 AM

To: Kieckbusch, David <David.Kieckbusch@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: Re: field permit

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This emall originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email,
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Hope you're doing well. You had given me a field permit after having done work east of the CCL for my property located at
year that the city of Highland beach was required for the work | had done. The city is now asking me for an email or a lette;

2635 south ocean blvd Highland beach earlier this

Since you issued me a field permit after you inspected the work, i dont think you would need to perform another inspection. The city is just requiring for their files that the work

was done according to the permit. could you please provide me with that email or letter to that effect?

Thanks

Max

On Sat, Jan 22, 2022 at 1:01 PM Max Musa <maxmusal@gzmail.com> wrote:

Thanks David!

On Fri, Jan 21, 2022 at 4:39 PM Kieckbusch, David <David.Kieckbusc florid > wrote:
Max,
Please sign and return attached permit. Permit not valid until received,
Thank You,

Dave



David Kieckbusch

Environmental Specialist Il

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District - West Palm Beach

3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

David Kieckbusch@floridadep.gov

Office: 561.681.6646

Cell: 561.313,9007
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